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Our Church At Worship
February 1, 2020

 
Sabbath School

   

Song Service
Mission Focus 
Bible Study From Pride to Humility Leah Smallwood

Family Worship
Song Service Amy and Friends
Welcome Ron Stagg
Music Prelude  Instrumental
Invocation Please Kneel Pastor Fred Nahirny
Opening Hymn Have Thine Own Way, Lord  Hymn #567
Scripture Reading John 13: 3-5 Ethan Smallwood
Children’s Offering Isaac Chafe
Children’s Time Debbie Marsh
Offering Church Budget Jane Smallwood
Prayer Song               Hear Our Prayer, O Lord Hymn #684
Morning Prayer Please Kneel Jane Smallwood
Special Music The Old Rugged Cross Amy and Friends
Message Pastor Fred Nahirny

Humility and Pride
Ordinance of Humility and the Lord’s Supper

Closing Hymn The Wonder of It All Hymn #75
Benediction Pastor Fred Nahirny
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week: 5:03 pm.                 Next Week:   5:14 pm.

This  Sabbath:   Deacons / Ushers:   Howard Mugford & Jenna McIntyre
  Greeter:           Christine Castagne

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Luis Capote        Offering: Canadian It Is Written
  Deacons / Ushers:   Adam Byrne & Erica McIntyre
  Greeter:       Rowena Stagg

Announcements
"O taste and see that the LORD is good: blessed is the man that trusteth in him." (Psalm 34:8)
Happy Sabbath to all members and visiting friends. May the Lord bless you as you worship Him,
and celebrate the memorial of the Communion service today.  All members and visiting
friends are welcome to participate. 
  
Sabbath Reflection: "The lamb was to be prepared whole, not a bone of it being broken: so not
a bone was to be broken of the Lamb of God, who was to die for us. John 19:36. Thus was also
represented the completeness of Christ’s sacrifice."

Patriarchs and Prophets  Pg. 277  E.G. White 

First Reading: The Church Board is recommending Jane Smallwood to be the Primary
Sabbath School Teacher for the remainder of 2020.  Second reading and vote will take place
next Sabbath, February 8, 2020.

We want to thank Bruce Smallwood for accepting the position of Church Clerk for the
remainder of 2020.

Music Practice: All who are interested in musically participating in church please bring your
voices and instruments on Tuesday, February 4, 2020.  Start time is 6:00pm. The plan is to
have music practice on a weekly basis.  Children are encouraged to attend.  Please feel free
to bring your favourite song or sheet music. For more information please contact Amy Chafe.

The Revelation Bible Study will continue on Tuesday, February 4, 2020 at 7:00pm.  Topic:
Mystic Babylon, The Great Harlot.

All are invited to a Fellowship meal following the Service next Sabbath, February 8, 2020. 
Guest Speaker for the Worship Service is Luis Capote.

You are invited to Krista Smallwood’s Baby Shower in Mount Pearl on Sunday, February
2nd at 2:00pm.  If you are interested in going please contact Jane Smallwood. 

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards are available on the guest table for anyone who would
like to leave a prayer request. Your requests will be prayed over during the  week ahead.

Thank you for remembering our Community Food Bank via the basket in the foyer. 

Please remember the Pathfinder and Adventurer Club Recycling program to help raise funds
for their clubs.  You can either bring your plastic bottles, drink cans and drink boxes and place
them in the recycling containers provided or bring them to your local recycling depot. An
account has been set-up at the depot for the Bay Roberts Pathfinder / Adventurer Clubs.

Please send church bulletin announcements to Stephen McIntyre no later than Wednesday
evenings. Announcements can be sent via a private message on Facebook, email:
stephen.mcintyre@outlook.com, phone or text 400-1363.

Living Word Radio - Delivering practical and inspiring, Bible-based messages all day, every
day! Visit www.livingwordradio.ca to hear speakers from around the world and many
presentations originating from our local Church.

Remember in Prayer:  Our shut-in members; for those convalescing at home and in
hospitals; those connecting with the Lord via our programs, web ministry, and Living Word
Radio; for the Lord’s leading and guidance in 2020; For a strong, Spirit-led focus on ministry!


